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10 April 2014
HMIC Report - Strategic Policing Requirement: Police and Crime Commissioner’s Response 
On 10 April 2014 HMIC published its report resulting from an inspection of the arrangements that police forces have in place to meet the Strategic Policing Requirement (SPR).  The SPR was published by the government in July 2012, and set out the Home Secretary’s view of the national threats the police service must address, and the appropriate national policing capabilities that are required to counter those threats.  

In response to the HMIC report Police and Crime Commissioner, Richard Rhodes, said: “I welcome the HMIC’s report into police forces response to the SPR, and HMIC’s general assurance that Chief Constables have an appropriate regard to it when exercising their functions.  

“The HMIC report makes some clear recommendations about how forces should improve their capability and capacity to respond to national threats, including in the area of cybercrime.  In Cumbria we will consider the findings of the Report and respond accordingly.  In terms of action already taken to date, we have already agreed to review the SPR annually, and my Police and Crime Plan was developed in cognisance of the SPR.  We also recently undertook a thematic review of capacities at our Executive Board.  

“We are aware of cyber threats and tackling cybercrime is included in my Police and Crime Plan.  We are also strengthening our collaborative working with other forces.
“I will be asking the Chief Constable to report on progress in these areas at the monthly Executive Board meetings as it is essential to have a consistent level of response amongst all forces across England and Wales.”
Ends
Editors’ note:
A copy of the full report can be found at www.hmic.gov.uk
Further information: 
Gill Shearer, Cumbria Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 01768 217101 or Gillian.shearer@cumbria.police.uk
CUMBRIA OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER
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